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Question 

 

“Will the Minister advise what mental health support, if any, is being provided to students who have been 

required to isolate following contact with positive cases of Covid-19?” 

 

 

 

Answer 

 

There are currently 28 Emotional Literacy Support Assistants working in Primary Schools and 11 in 

Secondary Schools.  In addition, there are also 9 School Based Counsellors working within Secondary 

schools.  These staff, who are supervised by the Education Psychology Service are able to support the 

emotional health of all pupils in their schools, including those in self isolation.  Where emotional health 

needs exceed the capacity of these staff, consultation lines are available to them to discuss strategies to 

support the children.  Parents can also use these consultation lines where they feel concerned and do not 

need a referral from schools to do so. 

 

In addition, the Youth Enquiry Service (YES) provides information, advice and counselling and is 

available to all young people and young adults under the age of 25yrs. YES is open Mon to Fri 12 noon to 

6pm with young people and young adults able to call or visit YES during these times. Advice is also 

available at www.yes.je 24/7 on a range of items not just COVID-19. 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.yes.je%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C31d224da6de34cf7dd3a08d88f8fe950%7C2b5615117ddf495c8164f56ae776c54a%7C0%7C0%7C637417195566080779%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=EpfHLQNG0axA6yODK8IDsX%2BPqAuJHhnErP7nysjT8Uk%3D&reserved=0

